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Week beginning the 9th July ~ 17:30 start Got to Dance (Wednesday) and Voice/Musician of the Year(Thursday) 

Monday 9th July ~ 15:30 Meeting for the Year 5 Campers in Mr Coopers Class. 

Tuesday 10th July ~ Year 6 SATs results and Year 6 End of Year Reports to go home. 

Wednesday  11th July ~ Drop in to discuss the end of year reports.  Book Fair will be open in the carpark. 

Monday 16th July ~ Year 5/6 production 14:00 and 18:00 

Tuesday 17th July ~ Year 5/6 Production 09:30 

Wednesday 18th July ~ Year 5 camping residential to Waddecar (Mr Cooper 1, Miss Howarth, Mr Vaughan, Mrs McGrath and Mr Cooper 2) 

Thursday 19th July ~ Summer Disco 

Tuesday 24th July ~ Leaver’s Assembly and Family BBQ from 17:30-21:00 (we ask that no younger siblings stay on for the BBQ and dance) 

Wednesday 25th July ~ End of Year Assembly  

Close for summer at 14:30 
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Thank you so very much for the fabulous support on Saturday for our annual Summer Fair.  It was a most successful event and made a lot of money too.  

We don’t yet have a total amount raised but as soon as I know we will inform you all.  We have heard of quite a few cases of a sickness bug (myself 

included!) and remind all that you will need to keep your child off for a minimum of 48 hours after their last bout.   

The children have all had a taste of being with their new classmates and have carried out their summer term assessments. We hope that they have been 

happy with where they are to spend the coming year.  Reports for all our children apart from our Year 6 pupils will be home this weekend.  We hope that 

you like the new format where you find the additional information about attainment useful.  We normally send out a paper questionnaire to ask for your 

views on how we are doing as a school and ways you feel we could improve.  Last year, the feedback provided led to the setting up of our parent forum 

sessions.  We welcome new ideas and will embrace suggestions for improving what we already do.  This year we would like to reduce our paper use and 

have made a google form.  Please use the link as an opportunity to voice your opinion and share any recommendations. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffctZ21bMd5St6cilZqrzWQZck9CTfzngynf9NH5jC0B2bqg/viewform 

Our Year 6 pupils will all have spent a day at their new High Schools and we hope that they will enjoy the experience and feel ready for this next step.  They 

have been a truly tremendous year group and we are going to miss them very much – school has been very quiet today!     

Yellow Ducklings 
100% with 0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
88% with 0 lates 

Parrots 
97% with 2 lates 

Herons 
98% with 2 lates 

Robins  
97% with 3 lates 

Owls 
99%  with 4 lates 

Kestrels 
99% with 0 lates 

Doves  
98% with 2 lates 

Falcons 
97% with 1 late 

Hawks 
99% with 8 lates 

Eagles 
98% with 1 late 

Well done to those for making it to 
school every day on time! 

                                                                       

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffctZ21bMd5St6cilZqrzWQZck9CTfzngynf9NH5jC0B2bqg/viewform
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